
  

 
 

  

 

February 25, 2025 

Dear customers, 

 

We would like to inform you that due to severe weather conditions that affect major 

ports, such as Piraeus (PCT), Norfolk (TNI) and Savanah (TGC), we are forced to make 

schedule adjustments in the ZIM Container Atlantic service (ZCA). For an updated 

schedule please see Point to Point | ZIM. 

 

ZIM is making every effort to adhere to the published schedules and provide you with 

the highest quality and most professional service possible, despite the challenges posed 

by the unusual weather conditions. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience and understanding in 

this matter. 

For additional information, please contact your Account Owner or local ZIM Customer 

Service team. 

 

Sincerely, 

ZIM Integrated Shipping 

 

 
 

 

 

 

https://www.zim.com/schedules/point-to-point

